
 
 
The weekly meeting of the Board of Selectmen was held on Monday, February 7, 2011 at 7:15 
p.m. 
 
Present:   Theresa E. McNulty, Chairman; Joseph L. Miksch, Clerk; Robert M. Condon 
  Catherine Johnson, Administrative Assistant 
 
M/McNulty, s/Condon, a unanimous vote, approve the reappointment of the following members of 
the Facilities Assessment Committee for the period of February 8, 2011 to February 8, 2012: 
 
Theresa McNulty, Ex Officio      
Ryon Pratt, Fire Chief       
Gina Williams, School Rep.         
Martin Crowley, Finance Comm. Member      
Domenic DeAngelo, Structural Engineer                   
Cheryl Pooler, Ad Hoc, Capital Impr. Planning Comm.  
Kevin Smith, Contractor            
John Haines, DPW Director      
Edward Gardner, Building Inspector     
 
M/Miksch, s/Condon, motion to adjourn. 
 
VOTE: Yes – McNulty, Miksch, Condon; a unanimous vote in favor. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:16 p.m. 
 
 
 
___________________________Clerk 
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